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CLARIFICATION 
 
The PBC offers the following clarification to Addendum #3 - Answer #10: 
 
Although It is the PBC’s intention to award between fifteen (15) and (20) two-year term agreements 
to the highest qualified Respondents, PBC reserves the right to award additional contracts from the 
pool of submittals based upon volume and type of future work assignments from our clients.   
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